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Summary 

This bill limits North Star Promise scholarships to students pursuing programs of study in 
industries and occupations that the Office of Higher Education (using data from the Department 
of Employment and Economic Development) determines to be in high demand in Minnesota.   

This change would apply beginning in the 2026-2027 academic year. 
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